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Cricket Success at Bleakhouse FPrimary School

On Thursdaiy the |18th May a group of 10 toalented girls went to
ploy cricket at Old Hill Cricket Cluh. The children competed
f,,g,ai,rjj,t many schools from Sandwell and ployed fantastical-
A well.

This amarzing grouwp of children achieved o gold medal and
came lst place out of all ,cif the schools that competed. These
children scored so highly that they will compete in the crick-
et county finals in Wolwverhampton on the 22nd June.

What an amarzing achievement for these young girls. We are so
proud of youw! Bring on the finals!
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